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The club has participated in the “Club Trivia Challenge” since its start by the American Numismatic 
Association (ANA) during National Coin Week.  In 2012, the club won first place in this national 
contest.  The club received a ¼ oz American Gold Eagle as prize, which was auctioned at a club 
auction with the funds going to the club.  The club won again in 2020 with a perfect score, and 
received a prize from the ANA. 
 
The trivia contest is popular with club members, and the club has entered the contest each year.  
The ANA holds the contest each April during National Coin Week. 
 
 

 


